
Nicole Cote School of Dance
*5180 Minton Road * 250 Sebastian Blvd. #7

(321)725-6710
www.nicolecoteschoolofdance.com

IMPORTANT RECITAL INFORMATION!
For Pineapple Cove PRIMA BALLERINAS!!

(Pebble Creek, Northshore, & Bayside locations)

2022-2023
“18th annual Recital

We have a date for our Spring Recital!!!  The following are more details:
*  RECITAL DATE:  Saturday May 27, 2023 at The Bayside Performing Arts Center 

1901 DeGroodt Rd. Palm Bay, FL 32908
Nicole Cote School of Dance will be having 3 shows for our 18TH annual spring recital.

ALL PRIMA BALLERINAS ARE INVITED TO PARTICIPATE IN OUR SPRING RECITAL! 
*  SHOW TIMES: Show times:  11:00 a. m. (dancers need to arrive @ 10:30 a. m.)

Bayside DANCERS
2:00 pm (dancers need to arrive @ 1:30 p.m.
Pebble Creek dancers
5:00 pm (dancers need to arrive @ 4:30 pm)
NORTHSHORE DANCERS

PINEAPPLE COVE DANCERS- DRESS REHEARSAL FOR PINEAPPLE COVE DANCERS WILL BE HELD AT
5180 MINTON RD PALM BAY, 32907 DURING THE WEEK OF MAY 22-26 ! Please have your dancer arrive at their 
scheduled times with costume, makeup and hair done. 
Tuesday May 23, @ 4:00 pm-Bayside dancers 2year old
Tuesday May 23, @ 4:30 pm -Bayside dancers 3year old
Tuesday May 23, @ 5:00 pm- Bayside VPK dancers
Tuesday May 23, @ 5:30 pm Pebble Creek 2year old
Tuesday May 23, @ 6:00 pm Pebble Creek 3year old
Tuesday May 23, @ 6:30 pm Pebble Creek VPK
Thursday May 25, @ 4:30 pm Northshore 2year old
Thursday May 25, @ 5:00 pm Northshore 3year old
Thursday May 25, @ 5:30 pm Northshore VPK

PINEAPPLE COVE DANCERS- Ticket order forms will be EMAILED TO ALL DANCERS AND ALSO brought to 
Pineapple Cove facility for parents to purchase in April 2023.  If you do not receive a ticket order form, please see the front 
desk OR CONTACT NICOLE COTE, you may also print a ticket order form through the studio website. You may turn in 
your ticket order forms and payments to the front desk, drop off at 5180 Minton rd or emailed to the studio website . Once 
tickets are purchased they will be brought to Pineapple Cove for distribution. 

*NO FLASH PHOTOGRAPHY:  The day of the recital there will be no flash photography allowed.  The flash is dangerous to the performers on stage, 
leaving them temporarily "blinded", which could result in an accident on stage.  The flash also distracts from the performance.
*VIDEOGRAPHY AND PICTURES: There will be a videographer taping the recital so that you can purchase a copy for yourself.  There will also be a 
professional photographer in the studio during the month of May to shoot professional photos of your dancer in their costumes. More info. Coming. 

If you have any questions, please call Miss JoAnn at 321-725-6710.  The studio is very excited about celebrating its 18th  

recital and hopes that it is an enjoyable experience for you and your dancers!

http://www.nicolecoteschoolofdance.com/

